PRACTICE HEADER

PATIENT DETAILS
Dear Colleague

Thank you for your letter dated INSERT DATE HERE regarding the above named patient.
This patient was seen in the INSERT SPECIALITY NAME outpatient clinic and advised to start taking INSERT NAME OF DRUG. 
Unfortunately, you did not provide the patient with a first prescription for the drug that you have suggested.  This has caused a delay in starting treatment and an unnecessary increase in workload for my practice forcing the patient to book another NHS appointment just to get their prescription.
I am sure you appreciate that adding increased workload to an overstretched NHS is undesirable.

I would be grateful in the future if you would provide a patient with their first prescription on a HFP10 for a duration of 28 days which will help to alleviate the aforementioned problems.

I have sent an anonymised copy of this letter to my Local Medical Committee to inform them of this increased workload.  I have also sent a copy to NHS England who have made commitments to reducing unnecessary appointments in General Practice.
Yours Sincerely

Dr  INSERT YOUR NAME HERE
cc.
Doncaster Local Medical Committee

NHS England

